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April 8, 2014 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 1T^ Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215 

Re: Case No. 13-0990-EL-BGN 
Greenwich Windpark Project 

To the Ohio Power Siting Board, 

On behalf of the International Union of Operating Engineers, Local 18 and its membership, I am 
writing this to express my support for the proposed Greenwich Windpark Project. This proposed 
project promises a lot of good things for Ohio. 

For Local 18 and its membership, this wind project gives us an opportunity to work. Our 
signatory contractors are seeking to do the pad and foundation related work, and our utility 
contractors hope to build the transmission facilities and provide support to transport the energy. 
Our highway and paving contractors want to build access to the sites and upgrade the 
infrastructure in the wind farm areas. Most importantly our signatory crane contractors are eager 
to assemble the turbines. 

At the same time, our membership will be gainfully emplo}'ed, paying their taxes and earning 
their health and welfare and pension benefits. We are here to help our communities, state and 
country prosper and grow. We urge you to certify this project to keep Ohio moving fonvard to 
cleaner energy. 

Sincerely, 
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